
Our newly established Pupil Equity Group are working together to ensure that  all children and 
adults associated with the school feel that the school is an inclusive and welcoming place to be.  The 
group are working closely with LGBT Youth Scotland and are working towards achieving a School 
Charter.  The group are helping ensure our school policies are as inclusive as possible, and are 
working towards ensuring that many areas within our school are inclusive and diverse. 
 
More information could be accessed through the following websites: 
 
https://www.stonewallscotland.org.uk/ 
 
https://www.lgbtyouth.org.uk/ 
 


